SFMTA

Municipal Transportation Agency

VIA FACSIMILE (415) 558-9612 AND US MAIL

June 13, 2013

Mathew Huey

President

MH Construction Management Co.
1630 17" Street

San Francisco, CA 94107

SUBJECT: SFMTA Contract 1277: 3" Street Light Rail Program Phase 2 Central
Subway Pagoda Palace Demolition

NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Mr. Huey:

This is to inform you that on June 12, 2013, the SFMTA Director of Transportation awarded
the subject contract to your firm in the base amount of $498,295 and for a term not-fo-
exceed 30 days.

Transmitted herewith are three (3) copies of the subject contract for your execution. Your
attention is directed to the Contract Documents, Instructions for Preparation and Execution
of Forms, Agreement and Bonds, Section IV. All completely executed copies of the contract
and other required document s must be returned within ten (10) days following the receipt of
the Notice of Award to our office at the address indicated in the contract.

Sincerely,

Seldil

Deputy, Contract Administration
Capital Programs and Construction

cC: Edward D. Reiskin
John Funghi
Arthur Wong
Rich Redmeond
Brian Kelleher
File M690.1.1277.00.330




